
The University of Hyogo  
Degree Ceremony for the 2022 Academic year 

The ceremony was held at the Kokusai Hall of Kobe International House on 
March 24, 2023. 

At this degree ceremony, the university staff and academics gathered to bid 
farewell graduates from the Global Business Course, School of Economics and 
Management (GBC_ Bachelor’s ) and Department of Global Business, Graduate 
School of Social Sciences (DGB _ Master’s ). 

In a very diverse environment where half of their classmates were international 
students and all classes were taught in English, and under many restrictions 
imposed by COVID-19, the graduates overcame the challenges together with us 
through trial and error and brought significant achievements.  

We would like to thank them all from the bottom of our hearts. We hope that 
they will make the most of what they learn here and be active on the next global 
stage. Congratulations!!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


